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Date: April 6, 2023 

Contact:  Sergeant Stephen Jaques #221 

Email: sjaques@wallingfordpd.org; atorres@wallingfordpd.org 

CAUTION: THIS INFORMATION IS NOT ENTIRELY INCLUSIVE OF RECENT EVENTS OR ARRESTS. USE OF THIS 

INFORMATION SHOULD BE AT YOUR DISCRETION. SOME NAMES, DETAILS AND ADDRESSES MAY NOT BE 

ACCURATE AT THE TIME OF THIS RELEASE. 

 

 

 

21-Year-Old Man Arrested for Assault at Public Library 

 

On April 6, 2023 around 4:22PM, Wallingford Police responded to the Wallingford Public Library 

for a reported assault. Through investigation, officers found that a 17 year-old juvenile was assaulted 

by a male identified as 21-year-old Tyler DePino of 21 North Main Street Apt. B in Wallingford. 

DePino was found by officers a short distance away from the Public Library and was taken into 

custody. The juvenile sustained suspected minor injuries.  

DePino was charged with violation of Connecticut General Statutes 53a-61- Assault 3rd Degree, 53a-

181- Breach of Peace 2nd Degree, and 53a-62- Threatening 2nd Degree. He was released on a 

$5,000.00 surety bond and was issued a court date 4-19-23 at 9:00 AM at G. A. #7 in Meriden. 

Members of the Wallingford Police Patrol Division conducted this investigation. Please contact 

(203)294-2800 or visit https://www.police.wallingfordct.gov with any questions or further 

information. 

 

 

See next page for booking photo 
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Tyler DePino (taken on 4-5-2023)
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